
TREK Section Schedule

2025/2026

Section Topic
09

16 1.1 Promise of Power

23 1.2 The Spirit Arrives

30 1.3 Powerful & Dangerous

07 1.4/1.5 Devoted to the Word/Eating & Praying

14 1.6/1.7 Awesome Signs/What's Mine is Yours

21 2.1 Contagious

28 2.2 Righteous Rebellion

04 2.3 More Disciples, More Servants

11 2.4/2.5 Setting the Story/Willing to Die, to Run

18 2.6 Free Power

25 2.7 Philip & The Ethiopian

02

09

16

23

30

06 3.1 From Villain To Hero

13 3.2 Change You Can Trust

20 3.3 Even The Gentiles?

27 3.4 Surprised By Yes

03 3.5 Heading Out/Can't We All Get Just Along?

10 3.6 Can't We All Just Get Along

17 3.7 The Unknown God

24

03 4.1 A Little Help

10 4.2 Clinging Only To Truth

17

24 4.3/4.4 One More Thing/Final Report

31 4.5 Family Ties

07 4.6/4.7 Never Alone/Friends That Won't Quit

14

21

***Christmas Break***

Christmas Party

Kickoff Carnival
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*** MARCH BREAK ***

Fun Night

Awards Night

Sliding @ Finn Hill (Weather dependent)
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Notes:

Grades 6-8

1. Memorize and recite the key verse 
for each lesson

If you are not planning on completing 
your book, we'd encourage you to read 
when you can, and follow along with the 
lessons. During the large group time at 
Trek we will be presenting a lesson 
from the Bible Study book. Here is an 
outline for the year to help you keep 
track.

2. Complete the corresponding Three -
Year New Testament Reading Plan and 
recite corresponding verses. 1st year in 
Trek reads Year One etc. Bible 
Summaries can be found at 
https://clubs.awana.org/ym-course/his-
people/

These are really important years in the 
life of your pre-teen daughter or son. 
We hope that the Bible study book this 
year will allow them to dive deep into 
the Bible, own their faith and discover 
what they actually believe.

His People Bible Study focuses on 
Biblical community, as told through the 
Book of Acts, and has students asking 
themselves the question "Who is with 
me?"

If you'd like to finish your book, then 
these things need to be completed for 
each lesson:

HIS PEOPLE


